
Royalty Committee Report 

 

What a great year for our Royalty program. The team has been very busy this year. We had great 
representation at all of our IGRA rodeos. The team traveled all over the US and Canada. Thanks to Ms 
1st RU, Elizabeth Anderson, for going to every IGRA rodeo this year. Thanks so much to the team for 

meeting their minimum requirements and going above and beyond. The quilt raffle was great and 
thanks to KGRA for donating it for our raffle. Thanks to Sharon and Michael for selling IGRA merchandise 
at finals. We had several of our team competed at finals and did well. We cannot believe it has already 
been a year and we are about to sash our 25th anniversary years team. Thanks to our associations that 

provided rooms to the team at their rodeos, very much appreciated. We look forward to the completion 
this weekend. Thanks to all the associations for sending judges and helping support the IGRA Royalty 

program. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Wade Earp Mr IGRA, Rocket Cox MSTER IGRA, Aspen Vail Miss IGRA, Sharon Stark MS IGRA 


